Ambition · Pride · Success

14th December 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Cards

Our Year 7 students took part in a competition to design a Christmas Card. The winners are:

Madalina Zavadovschi **Henry Atkinson Remy Matthews**

Year 7 would like to sell the Christmas cards to raise money for our charities – Save the Children and Teens Unite. The designs are below and we will be offering them in packs of 12 for a donation of £2.50.

If you would like to order the Christmas cards please pay via Parentpay.

Yours faithfully

R Neura

Robin Newman Principal





